
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF THE  

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 19, 2016 

 
 
The Public is Hereby Noticed that the scheduled meeting of the Committee of the 
Whole on Monday, December 19, 2016 at 5:30 PM has been canceled.  The next 
meeting has of the Committee of the Whole will be held on Tuesday, January 17, 
2017 at 5:30PM in the Bloomington City Hall Council Chambers, located at 109 
E. Olive Street; Bloomington, IL. 
 
Please feel free to contact the City Clerk’s at (309) 434-2240 from 8:00 AM to 5:00 
PM should you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice. 
 
 
      
Cherry L. Lawson, C.M.C. 
City Clerk 
 
Posted:  Thursday, September 15, 2016 
 
   

 


